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Thursday 10 December 2020

Year 6 Farewell - Advice for Parents
Kind Reminders

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Year 6 Farewell is on Monday, 14th December, 2020 at the Campbelltown Catholic Club. To ensure that
we adhere to the Club’s and the Department’s guidelines, we advise the following:

e Students should only attend if they are feeling well and do not have any respiratory or Covid19
symptoms. All participants will be temperature checked at entry to the event. Any readings
greater than 37.4 will not be allowed to enter the premises.

e Students may arrive at the venue from 5:30pm. Teachers will be stationed at the main entry foyer to
take students into the venue. The club actively discourages mingling or queueing at the entry point.
Students will be escorted in as soon as they arrive at the door.

e Large groups are not allowed to gather for spontaneous photographs outside or within the club.

e Should you wish to stay at the club for dinner, parents will have normal access to the club facilities
after students have been escorted into the event.

e Unfortunately, we are not able to invite parents into the venue for the presentation section of the
evening. The Year 6 Power Point video presentation, along with photos of students receiving their
graduation certificates and bears will be uploaded to the school Facebook page and the learning from
home website https://sites.qooqIe.comleducation.nsw.qov.au/home-learninq-rpslhome the following
day.

e The evening will conclude at 8:30pm. Teachers will escort students to the main foyer of the club at
the conclusion of the event. Please do not crowd around the entrance to the foyer due to current club
regulations.

Students will be escorted by staff to the foyer of the club as follows:
Year 5 at 8:35pm and Year 6 at 8:45pm.

Please note, teachers will need to sight parents before allowing students to leave. If your child

is going home with an adult other than a parent, can you please advise the school prior to the
evening.

We look forward to a wonderful evening celebrating with the students and appreciate your support in ensuring
we are able to comply with the Catholic Club’s Covid 19 terms and conditions.

Kind Regards,

Carol Ward & Tracey Rogers Androula Kavallaris
Stage 3 Teachers Principal



